
 

August 24, 2010 

 
Ronald M. Spritzer, Chair 
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel 
Mail Stop: T-3F23 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC  20555-0001 
 

Randall J. Charbeneau  
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel 
Mail Stop: T-3F23 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC  20555-0001 
 

Michael F. Kennedy  
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel 
Mail Stop: T-3F23 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC  20555-0001 
 

 

In the Matter of 
THE DETROIT EDISON COMPANY 

(Fermi Nuclear Power Plant, Unit 3)  
Docket No. 52-033 

 
RE:  Schedule for Mandatory Disclosure Supplement 
 

Dear Administrative Judges: 

  The purpose of this letter is to inform you of an agreement among The Detroit 
Edison Company, the Intervenors, and the NRC Staff regarding the timing of Detroit Edison’s 
next supplement to its disclosures, including the initial disclosures for Contention 15.  Those 
disclosures were scheduled to be complete on September 1, 2010.  However, due to technical 
difficulties associated with electronically stored information (“ESI”), Detroit Edison requested, 
and the other parties agreed, to modify the due date for Detroit Edison’s next supplemental 
disclosure filing.  Detroit Edison will file its next supplement, including the initial disclosures 
related to Contention 15, on or before September 15, 2010.   
 
 

Sincerely, 

  /s/ signed electronically by 
Tyson R. Smith 

      Counsel for The Detroit Edison Company 
 
 
cc: EIE Service List 

SF:289931.1 


